
 

ISM/LMC/Italy 2025 Ski Trip 

 
 
18th April 2024  
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carer 

 

Etone College Ski Trip to Italy - Easter 2025 

April 12th – April 19th 2025 

 

The Physical Education department are excited to launch the school ski trip as part of our extra – 

curricular opportunities and we will be again using Halsbury ski for the trip. We have found this 

company to be great value for money and reliable in previous trips.  

 

The trip is open to all year groups including those that have never skied before. In order to fully 

prepare for the trip students will be invited to join the Etone ski club, where they will have the 

opportunity to learn to ski at the Snowdome in advance of the trip. Please note, if you are in 

year 11 you must intend on attending Etone Sixth Form to be eligible for the trip. If you 

decide to complete further education elsewhere or are unable to attend Sixth Form for 

any reason, no refunds will be issued. 

 

The total cost of the trip is £1250 and you can secure your place with a non-refundable deposit of 

£100 by Monday 29th April 2024. A second non-refundable deposit instalment of £150 will need to 

be paid by Friday 24th May 2024. The remaining balance can be paid in instalments via Weduc.  

  

Please be reminded that all places on trips are subject to continued good behaviour and regular 

attendance. Should your child be removed from the trip due to poor behaviour or 

attendance concerns, we would not accept liability for any payments made and no 

refunds will be issued.  

 

The cost of the trip includes: 

• Return travel on executive coach 

• Return ferry crossing 

• 5 nights full board accommodation at Hotel Angelo in Passo Tonale 

• 5 day ski lift pass 

• 5x5 hours of ski tuition 

• 5 days ski equipment hire 

• In house après ski programme 

• Some additional après ski activities 

• Ski travel hoodie 

• In resort Halsbury ski representative 

 

It is essential that parents/carers complete the MS Form below: 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/LEzTwXDzK2 

 

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/LEzTwXDzK2


 

Places for this trip are expected to be popular and selection will be subject to approval from the 

Headteacher. Places on the trip are subject to continued good behaviour and regular attendance. 

Should your child be removed from the trip due to poor behaviour or attendance concerns, we 

would not accept liability for any payments made and no refund will be issued.  

 

Additionally, the completed consent form is an agreement that the school reserves the right to send 

your child home at your expense if your child jeopardises their own safety, the safety of others or 

the good name of the school.  

 

Should you have any queries regarding this trip, please contact Mrs Harris. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mr I Smith 

Headteacher 

 


